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Dear members of NRSGH,  
 
We invite PhD candidates affiliated with the Norwegian Research School in Global Health to submit up to 
three photos that exemplify “life of a PhD student in global health” or capture a key global health 
challenge, solution, or research question central to the PhD research undertaken by the individual PhD 
candidate.  
 
The photos should be submitted as JPG files. Each JPG file should be between 2-3 MB in size to ensure high 
enough resolution for printing. We will emphasize that professional equipment is not necessary, but photos 
taken by smartphones without additional equipment is more than good enough. For each submitted image, a 
brief text (up to 100 words) should be included to capture the context represented by the photo. A panel will 
select two photos to be featured on the home page of the NRSGH to represent some of the important areas 
of research covered by research school. The two best photos will be awarded with respectively 1500 and 
1000 NOK. 
 
The PhD candidates will maintain ownership of their photos, but NRSGH will reserves the right to use 
submitted photographs in promotional material or general communication, but the photographer will be 
credited the work.  
 
In cases where people feature on the photo, the photographer will need to obtain verbal consent from the 
persons they wish to photograph and ensure they are comfortable with it and treated with dignity. Pictures of 
children will need verbal consent of their parents or guardians. The photographer need to be particularly 
mindful when taking pictures of the vulnerability and privacy of people who are receiving health care will 
need to respected their privacy and follow the rules of their health care facility. NRSGH always encourage the 
photographer to be mindful of whether or not the photo is representing the person or community accurately.  
 
Submit your photographs to elin.y.dvergsdal@ntnu.no, deadline 20 March 2023.  
 
We wish you all good luck and look forward to seeing interesting photographs 
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